
         

 

 

 

 

 

 Children’s Medical Services ♦ California Children Services 
Provider Bulletin 2020 

 

California Children Services (CCS) Providers are invited to attend this training that will 
enhance your understanding of the CCS program. In addition, it will provide you with 

current information and resources when making a referral to Los Angeles County-CCS. 
The next session will be held: 

Training will cover the following: 
 Overview of CCS program requirements 
 Explain the referral process 
 Completing Service Authorization Request (SAR) Form correctly 
 Review e-SAR submission 
 Understand the authorization process and utilization of a SAR 
 Review most commonly used Service Code Groupings (SCGs)  
 Discuss billing topics: completion of claims forms, common denials and 

how to resolve them, share-of-cost procedure, and claim challenges. 
 Resources 
 Q & A session 

 

To sign up for this training please email your name, contact information to 
Alan Quach at AlQuach@ph.lacounty.gov or call (626)569-3784. 

For information on possible onsite training, please contact Magdalena Joya 
at mjoya@ph.lacounty.gov or call (626)569-3904. 

 

Wednesday, February 26, 2020 
1pm to 4pm 

9320 Telstar Ave, El Monte, Ca 91731                    
(Second Floor Conference Room 201) 
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